Notice of Change/Withdrawal

DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL REGULATION
Departmental
RULE NO: RULE TITLE
61-6: BIENNIAL LICENSING
61-6.022: Department General Forms

NOTICE OF WITHDRAWAL

Notice is hereby given that the above rule, as noticed in Vol.32,No.03, January 20, 2006 issue of the Florida Administrative Weekly has been withdrawn. The person to be contacted regarding the rule is: Michael Martinez, Deputy General Counsel, Department of Business and Professional Regulation, Office of the General Counsel, 1940 North Monroe Street, Tallahassee, FL 32399-2202.
